BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
January 3, 2025

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Timothy J. Dougherty to the group.

Chambers and Clerk's Office Closed January 9

President Joe Biden has declared Thursday, January 9, 2025, a
National Day of Mourning for Jimmy Carter, the 39th President
of the United States who died on December 29, 2024, at the
age of 100. The District of South Dakota will observe this
National Day of Mourning by closing our courthouses next
Thursday, January 9.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

